RAFAT

8850 GEORGE BOLTON PARKWAY, CALEDON, ONTARIO L7E 2Y4

May 29. 2018
To Whom It May Concern:

Re: 12423 Coleraine Drive Bolton, ON

I, Carlo Salim., am the President of Rafat General Contractors, which is the owner of the property
municipally-known as 12423 Coleraine Drive. [ confirm that the dwelling located on the
property is not being used for residential purposes and is currently being renovated for offices
uses in compliance with the applicable zoning (MP) for the lands. The dwelling on the property
has not been used for residential purposes since 2017. Further, when the site is developed, these
premises will be demolished.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.

Carlo Salim
Rafat General Contractors
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